FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
 
1. Please provide details on the amount of funding received from central government under the Homes for Ukraine scheme between 1 April 2022 – 31 March 2023. Please also state how many individuals this funding supported. Please provide this data in .xls or .csv format.
See attached.


2. Please provide details on the amount of funding received from central government under the Ukraine Family Scheme between 1 April 2022 – 31 March 2023. Please also state how many individuals this funding supported. Please provide this data in .xls or .csv format.  

We do not receive any funding for the Family Scheme, therefore this is information not held under s1.1 of the FOI Act. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
